
    BORONIA PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

113 Pittwater Road, Hunters Hill, 2110 
Telephone:  9817-2778, 9816-5346   

Email:  boroniapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 9 February 2021 
 
 

BAND PROGRAM WEEKEND WORKSHOP 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, each of the students in our training, concert and performance bands, are asked to attend 
a weekend sectional rehearsal with tutors, designed to reinforce learning and build confidence. Tutorials for 
bass guitar, flute, trumpet, low brass, clarinet and drums/percussion will all be provided. Students who are 
in the band and play keyboard or (external lessons) are not required to attend.   
 
WHEN: Sunday, 14 March 2021 

Training Band students    10:00am -11:00am 
Concert Band students    11:15am -12:15pm 
Performance Band students  12:30pm - 1:30pm 

 
WHERE: Boronia Park Public School hall/classrooms (enter the school via the Pittwater Rd entrance) 
WHAT: Sectional rehearsals with tutors. 
WEAR: Mufti 
BRING: Instrument, music folder and Essential Elements book (all labelled). 
COST:  $20 cash - please give to parent coordinators upon arrival at the hall.  
 
• Parents should drop their child to the Pittwater Road entrance to the school 15 minutes before their 

designated sectional rehearsal time.  This will allow them to have time to have their instrument and 
music ready.  

• Payment should be given to parent coordinators at the school entrance.  
• Parents should ensure they are on time to pick up their child from the gate at the conclusion of the hour-

long rehearsal. 
• For legal and safety reasons, no parents or siblings should be on school grounds, unless they are 

assisting with tutorial supervision or set-up/pack-up  
• Upon collection, parents should ensure their child has their instrument and music with them. As these 

rehearsals are only one hour, students do not need water bottles or food.  
• Please note that the Earl Street gate will not be open. 
 
If your child is unable to attend this event, please notify your band’s parent coordinator ASAP.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Nylund       Mrs Stanford 
Performing Arts Coordinator        Principal  
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